
M E M O R A N D U M 

Date:  February 11, 2013 

To: Shagufta Ahmed and Nicholas Fraser, Office of Management and Budget (OMB), 
Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs 

From:  Vincente Martinez, Whistleblower Office, 
Commodity Futures Trading Commission (CFTC) 

Re:  Justification Statement for Non-Substantive Revision to CFTC Form TCR 

 

Attached is a revised version of the CFTC’s Form TCR (OMB Control Number 3038-0082).  The single 

revision, redlined and found on pages 9 and 10, is the addition of a sentence regarding our confidentiality provisions, 

which was recommended by the CFTC’s Office of the Inspector General as part of an audit of the whistleblower 

program.  The revision does not change the purpose of the form, or the content of the information collected. 


